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4
th

 March 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Inset Day reminder 

 

Please be advised that the academy will be closed to scholars on Monday 11
th

 March and 

Tuesday 12
th

 March 2019 for staff training.  

 

Scholars should return at the usual time on Wednesday 13
th

 March 2019. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Ms L Frame 

Principal 

 

 

 


